
Revision to ASR and/or Attachments 
 
 

   Date:   November 15, 2021 

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

CC:  County Executive Office 

From:  Frank Kim, County Executive Officer 

Re:  ASR Control #: 21-000947, Meeting Date 11/16/21, Item No. # 37 

Subject: 2021 Redistricting Maps 

 
 
Explanation: 

All map proposal packets under consideration, including those revisions submitted by 
the Board by Friday, November 12, 2021, are being added as a new Attachment B. 

 Revised Recommended Action(s) 

 
 Make modifications to the: 

   Subject   Background Information    Summary   Financial Impact 

 
 Revised Attachments (attach revised attachment(s) and redlined copy(s)) 

Attachment B - Revised Redistricting Proposals 

Attachment B includes all map proposal packets under consideration, including 
those revisions submitted by the Board by Friday, November 12, 2021. These map  
proposal packets are also available on the County’s redistricting website – 
www.ocgov.com/redistricting.  

 

http://www.ocgov.com/redistricting

		2021-11-15T09:20:15-0800
	Frank Kim




